
From: Charlie Quagliana [mailto:quagliana@charter.net]  

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2009 9:52 PM 
To: Stroick, Jule 

Subject: Neighborhood Plan 

 

Jule, 
 
A quick note to express my support for the Midvale Heights – 
Westmorland Joint Neighborhood Plan. 
Our joint Committee, the consultant team and the residents of both 
neighborhoods have a contributed a significant effort into the development 
of the plan over the last two years. We are all proud of the final product and 
anticipate acceptance and approval of the City Council so that we may 
begin the steps toward implementation of our priority goals. 
 
I also want to thank you for all of your efforts and guidance in development 
of the plan. 
 
Charlie Quagliana 
 
 
 


